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Michelle Johnston
Executive Vice President of Policy
Society of United Professionals, IFPTE 160
2239 Yonge St
Toronto, ON M4S 285

RE

MAY û :t 2Û1rj

ONTARIO ËNËRGY BOARD
VIA Canada Post and RESS Filing

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P.O. Box 2319
2300 Yonge St.

Toronto, ON
M4P 784

Societv of United Professionals' Name Change

Dear Ms. Walli,

Please be informed that last month The Society of Energy Professionals was renamed the
Society of United Professionals.

AIso, due to staffing changes, I would request that in all the OEB proceedings which the
Society of United Professionals is participating in that Mr. Dan Kellar
(kellard@thesociety.ca) and Mr. Matt Kellway [kellyiaym@thesociety.ca] be removed from
the distribution list for materials. In their place, please add me.

Sincerel¡

J't'^k
Michelle Johnston
Executive Vice President of Policy
Society of United Professionals, IFPTE 160
j o hnsto nm @ thes o ciety. ca
4L6-979-2709 xSA07

Copy by email to interested parties in the following proceedings:
EB-20I7 -00 49, EB-2077-0 1 50. EB-2017 -0335, EB_20!7-03 36, EB_20 17_03 38,
EB-2 018-0 0 02, EB-z}lejooes
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